





Director:

Senior Manager Business Support:

If calling please ask for:
, Direct Dial:
Email: @east-ayrshire.gov.uk

Ref: FOI-7868 Date: 12 March 2018

Dear ,

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST

I refer to your recent request, received on **16 February 2018**, made under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002. Please find below a response on behalf of East Ayrshire Health and Social Care Partnership (EAHSCP).

You asked for information regarding East Ayrshire Council care homes.

East Ayrshire Council does not own, lease or operate any care homes and has no plans to buy or develop any.

This response is being provided under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002. This Act allows East Ayrshire Council to provide information even where it may be protected by copyright. Any re-use of this information may infringe the copyright of East Ayrshire Council or a third party. Before making any re-use of the information you should seek the permission of the copyright owner.

If you are dissatisfied with this decision or the way in which your request has been handled, you are entitled to require the Council to review its decision. A copy of the Council's review procedures is attached for your information.

Yours sincerely

Information Governance Officer
East Ayrshire Health & Social Care Partnership